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Safety Advisory — US-190 (Upper Baton Rouge) Bridge
Construction Operations near MM 234 AHP LMR

1. The Captain of the Port New Orleans is issuing a safcty advisory for the waters of the Lower Mississippi
River near Mile Marker 234 Above Head of Passcs (AHP). This advisory is needed to protect persons and
vessels from the potential safety hazards associated with construction operations being conducted on the US-
190 (Upper Baton Rouge) Bridge.

2. Mariners are advised to transit the area under the US-190 (Upper Baton Rouge) Bridge near LMR
. MM 234 AHP with caution August 3" — 4" and 7'"-8"" between 8:00am and 4:00pm. Work is being

conducted on the railroad section of the bridge. Rail workers will cease repair operations when vessel traffic
transits underneath the bridge however, there may be potential for debris to fall into the water.

3. For more information, contact Jake Goinski at (918) 658-5205.

For additional information, contact the following:

Coast Guard Sector New Orleans Command Center: (504) 365-2200

Coast Guard New Orleans Waterways Management: (504) 365-2280

Coast Guard MSU Baton Rouge Waterways Management: (225) 298-5400 x230

. Vessel Traffic Service Lower Mississippi River: (504) 365-2230, VHF-FM CH 054, 12, 67
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CAPTAIN Kelly It. Denning
Captain of the Port,"New Orleans
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